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The Minutes for the Knights of Columbus Council 13440 

REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING 

Recoded and Submitted by Bill Childress, Recorder 

 

MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING ON AUGUST 18, 2024, LOCATION: CLYDE-

BELTRAN CENTER AT ST. OLIVER PLUNKETT PARISH TIME: 7:00PM 

 

CALL TO ORDER: Grand Knight Todd Morrow called the meeting to order at 7:00PM 

 

The role was called by Recorder Bill Childress with the follow Knights present or excused: 

 

CHAPLAIN-FATHER CYRIAC-Excused 

WORTHY GRAND KNIGHT-TODD MORROW Present 

DEPUTY GRSND KNIGHT-CARY SCRUGGS- Present 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY-MONTELIONE- Present 

CHANCELLOR-Excused 

TREASURER-MARK LAYTON-excused 

ADVOCATE-Ray Prosek  

ONE YEAR TRUSTEE- 

TWO YEAR TRUSTEE-FRITZ SILER-Present 

THREE YEAR TRUSTEE- ROBERT BARNARD- Excused 

WARDON-Open Position 

INSIDE GAURD-JOHN SPUDICH-Present 

OUTSIDE GAURD-JOHN AGIAR-Present 

RECORDER-BILL CHILDRESS-Present 

 

APPROVALOF THE MINUTES 

 

The minutes from the August 19, 2024, meeting were approved unanimously. 

Motion: Financial Secretary Frank Montelione  

Second: Advocate Ray Prosek  

 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT: 

Grand Knight Todd Morrow reported: 

Mark Layton sent in his report to have Grand Knight Todd Morrow report in Mark's absence the following: 

We had a starting balance of $3728 with Expenses of $1687.  We had an inflow of $2526 from Stripers games 

and had an ending balance of $4467. 
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FINANCIAL SECRETARY REPORT 

Financial secretary Fank Montelione: 

 

The following information was reported:  

The School Supply drive was a success. 

The Men's Club was appreciative of our purchase of 2 holes. 

Also, Frank reported the resurgence of the newsletter. 

 

 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT'S REPORT- 

Deputy Grand Knight Cary Scruggs reported: 

 

The finances for Mark Layton. 

Safe environment tonight should be done by every knight. 

The picnic will require cooks for the hamburgers and hot dogs. 

ZA Would like every officer go for the 4th degree. 

Supreme council is passing new priorities for the 4th degree. 

He explained the emphasis of tgev4th degree was patriotism. 

Wreaths across America is the big project for the 4th degree. 

Blood drive 9-17-2024. 

 

CHANCELLORS’ REPORT 

Tavira had no report 

 

TRUSTEE’S REPORT. 

Trustee reported: No reports 

 

Old Business 

PASSED THE $500 motions for cancer $250 for Breast Cancer and $250 For Prostate cancer. 

Announce that we will clean room before socializing. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 It was announced Stripers games will continue next season. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Grand Knight Todd Morrow closed the meeting at   7:58PM. 

 

The next regular meeting is October20,2024 
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